
Happy New Year Innovation Tech Families, 

I hope you had a joyful, relaxing, and rejuvenating holiday break.  We had a fantastic first 
week of the 2nd semester and are looking forward to see what students accomplish this 
semester. The new year brings an opportunity for us to reflect on our accomplishments 
from first semester and set goals for the second semester.  As we start fresh, please review 
expectations with your students, reflect and have them set goals for themselves.  Below 
are a few reminders for January: 

Our school day begins at 8am and ends at 3:16pm. 

Wednesdays students get out at 2:10pm. 

After school tutoring will resume on Tuesday, January 21st. 

When dropping off or picking up your student, please be courteous and drive all the way 
forward, allowing more cars in the drop off bay. 

Monday, January 20th is Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday - no school on this day. 

Wednesday, January 29th is a Professional Learning day for teachers - no school on this 
day. 

Please complete your online registration through ParentVUE for the 25-26 school year.  This 
ensures your student will be scheduled for classes for next school year.  

Please email or call with any questions. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Patricia Hurley  

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

520-372-8705 

 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 

mailto:patricia.hurley@tusd1.org

